
 

 

                         9th May 2017 
 

Dear Parent 
 
Y1SM Class assembly 
Please join us as our Y1SM children lead us in collective worship.  The assembly will begin at 
9:15am and we do ask that you are punctual to avoid causing disruption to the children, thank you.  
All welcome. 
 

A thought for this week – The Good Shepherd

 
Fundraising during Lent 
The grand total is a momentous £1,381.00 – well done and thank you for your amazing generosity!  
 

 
May – Month of Mary, our Patron 
As always during this time of year, we have set up a beautiful altar in honour of our 
Blessed Mother.  If you would like to offer some flowers we will place them on the 
altar in your name.  It would be lovely to receive your offerings. Thank you in 
advance.  
 
 

 
PTA Notices 

 “The PTA will be meeting on Thursday 11th May at 7:15pm at Boston Tea Party, The School 
Yard, Harborne. Please join us, if you are able to.”  

 Film Club: the next date for this is 22nd May 

 Party in the Playground: the date has been set – 30th June. 
 

 
After school dance club 
The club has been cancelled this week and will hopefully resume on Wednesday 17th May. Please 
keep an eye on subsequent newsletters,  as this is how we will be communicating when/if the club 
resumes. 
 

If you receive any messages or pictures that worry or upset, you can talk 
to an adult you trust. You can report anything that upsets you via the 
CEOP website. 
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Sports Day 2017 
Mr Davis is organising this year’s momentous event for our children’s opportunities to exercise and 
show off their prowess on Monday 17th July.   
The infants will take part during the morning and the juniors during the afternoon.  Obviously, all 
this will be determined by the weather permitting!   Should the weather disrupt our plans, we will 
move to Tuesday, etc. 
 
Final call for Sainsbury’s vouchers  

 
Please send in all your remaining vouchers! Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 


